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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Subject: Draft Notification for Eco-sensitive Zone of Overa Aru 
Wildlife Sanctuary. 

 
 
The Ministry of Environment, Forest & Climate Change (MoEF&CC), 
Government of India has issued the Draft Notification for Eco-sensitive Zone 
of Overa Aru Wildlife Sanctuary vide notification S.O No: 2184 (E) dated 7th 
June, 2021 in the Gazettee of India: Extraordinary, which is available and 
can be downloaded from the website www.jkwildlife.com. The general public 
and stakeholders are made aware of the same and any person(s) interested 
in making any objection(s) or suggestion(s) on the said draft notification or 
its content(s) or part of any content(s) may forwarded in writing to Wildlife 
Warden, South Division, Bijbahra, or send it to the e-mail 
wildlifejk.skd@gmail.com within a period of 15 days from the date of 
publication of this notice. 
 

No: 367-88/WLWS 
Dated:- 26-06-2021 

(Abdul Rouf Zargar) 
Wildlife Warden 

South Division, Bijbehara 
Contact No: 01932-234474 
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